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Of Cows 
and Cattle 
 

 

There will be two September Focused Fire Newsletters. The scheduled issue is still in process, but the 
deadline for the newsletter is now. Visiting a farm, our youngest adult daughter inadvertently provided 
a solution of how to meet the deadline and have a little fun. She had some interesting snapshots of 
cows, but one photograph really stood out. It represented an opportunity to poke some fun at our 
government. When asked if I could use the photo, her first response was "yes." Given further details on 
content, she declared they were just cute innocent cows, and the photograph was not available for 
political purposes.  

Now emotionally committed to a humorous interim newsletter, I took a series of photographs, serving 
the purpose while allowing her cows and superior photos to retain their integrity. Perhaps she will share 
the very cool photograph on Facebook.   

Enjoy my cows. 
 
Wayne L Staley 
Owner/Analyst/Author 
Affinity Systems LLC 
Rothschild, WI 54474 
715-573-8911 
wstaley@affinitysystemsllc.com 
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